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IRR calls for extension of ICC submission deadline 

 
 
The IRR has today written to the Portfolio Committee on Justice and Correctional Services to make the point that 

the time afforded for submissions on the proposed Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court Act Repeal 

Bill is too short.  

IRR spokesperson Mienke Steytler said: “The issues at stake are very complex and interested parties cannot be 

expected to deal with the issues in sufficient detail within such a limited window. Submissions will require 

considerable research and analysis.”  

 

Ends. 
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